
March 25, 2025  

Dear Trainers and Exhibitors,  

WTHJA is sadly announcing the cancelation of Springtime in Dixie (USEF comp. 2275) April 
3-6, 2025 due to a local outbreak of Equine Coronavirus. In discussion with our show vet 
and board, we feel like it is in the best interest and welfare of our equine community to 
allow this to run its course and not run our first week of the horse show. We will be making 
decisions about week 2 / Springtime Encore here in the next 72 hours.  

All entries will be either refunded or transferred to another show. We would like to thank all 
of our exhibitors for their continual support of WTHJA and hope their equine partners stay 
safe in the area.   

Please feel free to reach out with any questions and concerns on the matter.  

Any updates will be posted on WTHJA.org as well as social media outlets.  

 

Thank you,  

Sarah Jackson 

WTHJA show manager 

Sjackson9136@gmail.com  


